
  

  
   

 
 
 
 
 
Gadsden ISD schools will be supporting the NMSU Aggies are Tough Enough to 
wear pink campaign as we collect 
                    

                Quarters for Cancer Research 
 

                              September 21 - 24 
 
All donations and proceeds from the quarter collection will go to 
support the Tough Enough To Wear Pink Breast Cancer Awareness 

fundraising event. 
 
The elementary school, mid school, and high school raising the most quarters 
will join the celebration by being recognized by the GISD Board of Education 
at a designated school board meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call Bump Elliott at 575-882-6924 or 575-649-2166 
 
 


